
Nanaimo RCMP have 
a number of unsolved 
crimes which they hope
the public can help
solve.

Anyone with any infor-
mation about the follow-
ing crimes is asked to 
call Nanaimo RCMP at 
250-754-2345 or Crime 
Stoppers at 1-800-
222-8477 or www.
nanaimocrimestoppers.
com.

2011-24006
At 1:55 a.m. on Sept.

5, a fire was reported in 
a burn-barrel adjacent 
to Wingren Floors on
Northfield Road. Several 
wooden pallets had 
been stacked on top of 
the barrel and set on
fire. 

2011-24110 
On Sept. 6 at 10:30

a.m., two homeowners 

came face-to-face with 
a thief in their home
in the 7100 block of 
Lantzville Rd. The own-

ers had stepped out
for a few minutes, and
upon their return a male
suspect was found in 
their garage. He threw a 
purse at the male of the 
house, then fled out the
front door. The suspect  
is described as a white 
male, in his early 20s, 
wearing white shorts
and a white hoodie.

2011-24579 
On Sept. 10 at 3:30

p.m., a theft of jew-
elry was reported at
the Newfoundland to
Nanaimo store on the 
harbourfront walkway. 
The suspect took a 
Chelsea earring and  
brooch, a black jewelry 
bag and Cape Coco ear-
rings. The suspect is 
a white female with
bleached-blonde hair, 
overweight and had a
bad sunburn on her 
face.

2011-24652
On Sept. 11, a break 

and enter was reported 
to a home on Cascara 
Drive in north Nanaimo.
Suspects entered 
through a kitchen win-
dow and exited through 
the a garage window. A 
second break and enter 
was reported earlier 
in the week to another 
house on the same
street.

2011-24720
Sometime overnight on

Sept. 12, a break and 
enter was reported to 
a home in the 1800
block of Deerborne
Place. Entry was gained 
through a sliding glass 
door. Several tools were
taken including a Graico 
paint sprayer.

2011-24862
On Sept. 13, a theft 

was reported to a
residence in the 3500 
block of Country Club
Drive. The doors to the 
home may have been 
unlocked. An iPad and 
iPhone 3 were stolen
The house is a multi-
person dwelling and
there were no signs of 
forced entry.

2011-24909 
On Sept. 14, a moped

was stolen from the 
backyard of a home
in the 2100 block of 
Bowen Road. The moped 
is a 2006 Yamaha,
with B.C. licence plate 
S35051. It has a blue, 
homemade box on
the back and a Harley 
Davidson sticker on the 
front.

2011-24900 
On Sept. 14, a red 

Free Agent BMX bike 
was stolen from a resi-
dence in the 2100 block 
of Lancashire Avenue.

2011-25003 
On Sept. 15, the Clay 

Tree Society, at 838 Old
Victoria Rd., reported 
a break and enter. The
exterior chainlink fence 
was cut, allowing sus-
pects entry onto the 
property. Once inside, 
thieves siphoned gas 
from a white Ford
Econoline van and a 
GMC Safari van.
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Police require crime tips

Since 1978

GET PAID

NOW.

Tired of WAITING for 
your ENERGY REBATE?

INSTANT REBATE
SAVE up to $100 per window
upon purchase.

ON TIME INSTALLATION
We’re there when we say we will
be or WE PAY YOU $250.

PAY BY CREDIT CARD
Great way to collect rewards on
your VISA, or Mastercard.

NO AUDIT FEES
SAVE $325 or more!

NO INTEREST 

Pay in 5 equal installments. 

INSTANT ENERGY REBATE

P:  250.758.6568 | Visit us TODAY  #7-2535 McCullogh Rd. | vanislewindows.com

During Canada's first national internment operations of 1914-1920 thousands of men,
women and children were branded as "enemy aliens." Many were imprisoned. Stripped
of what little wealth they had, forced to do heavy labour in Canada's hinterlands, they
were also disenfranchised and subjected to other state sanctioned censures – not
because of anything they had done but only because of where they had come from, who
they were.

In May 2008 representatives of the Ukrainian Canadian community reached an
agreement with the Government of Canada providing for the creation of an
endowment fund to support commemorative, educational, scholarly and cultural
projects intended to remind all Canadians of this episode in our nation's history.

Lors des premières activités nationales d’internement au Canada en 1914-1920, des milliers
d’hommes, de femmes et d’enfants ont été stigmatisés comme étant des « ennemis étrangers ».
Plusieurs furent emprisonnés. Dépouillés du peu de richesses qu’ils possédaient, forcés
d’effectuer des travaux difficiles dans l’arrière-pays du Canada, ils ont également été privés
de leurs droits et soumis à d’autres censures sanctionnées par l’état – non pas à cause de
quoique ce soit qu’ils avaient fait, mais uniquement à cause de l’endroit d’où ils venaient et
de qui ils étaient. 

En mai 2008, des représentants de la communauté ukrainienne du Canada ont conclu
un accord avec le gouvernement du Canada qui a mené à la création d’un fonds de dotation
pour financer des projets commémoratifs, éducatifs, académiques et culturels ayant pour but
de rappeler à tous les Canadiens cet épisode dans l’histoire de notre pays.

Fonds canadien de reconnaissance de
l’internement durant la Première Guerre mondiale

Pour présenter une demande de subvention ou pour obtenir plus d’information, veuillez
consulter l’adresse www.internmentcanada.ca ou appelez sans frais le 1-866-288-7931

Canadian First World War Internment 
Recognition Fund

To apply for a grant or for more information please go to  
www.internmentcanada.ca or phone toll free at 1-866-288-7931
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